
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twin Bridges Rotary 

2022/2023 Board of Directors 

 

President 

Khooshbu Bassi 

 

President-Elect 

Larry Bailey 

 

President-Elect Designee 

 

 

Past President 

Sandy Rubino 

 

Secretary 

Carolyn Bailey 

 

Treasurer 

Richard Landers 

 

Directors 

Kelly Catricala 

Kathy Rode 

Mark Rode 

Cindy Schmehl 

Christine Sheppard 

Meetings 

1st & 3rd Thursday’s at Noon 

Grecian Gardens 

Clifton Park, NY 

Visit us Online 

www.TwinBridgesRotary.com 

www.facebook.com/TwinBridgesRotary 

 

Twin Bridges Rotary 

Membership Fact Sheet 
 

—Service Above Self— 

Rotary’s 1.2 million members in 34,000 clubs across the world share 

a common vision that we can make a difference in our community 

and beyond. The members of Twin Bridges Rotary are a cohesive 

team that bring goodwill to our community in a variety of ways. 

—An Avenue to Give Back— 

What is your Avenue to Give Back? As a Twin Bridges Rotarian, 

you’re able to utilize your strengths to give back to our community. 

We organize a number of charitable events. Also, as a 501(c)(3) 

foundation, we’re able to fundraise thousands of dollars each year 

that we’re able to give back to community organizations such as the 

Ronald McDonald House, CAPTAIN Community Human Services, local 

food pantries, and many more so that those organizations can better 

fulfill their missions. 

—Expectations of Membership— 

As a Twin Bridges Rotarian, we expect that you’ll act with the highest 

ethical standards in everything that you do. We also expect that 

you’ll be engaged in our efforts to bring goodwill to others. In order 

for Twin Bridges Rotary to provide the highest level of service to our 

community, membership requires that you attend the majority of our 

weekly meetings and be involved in the majority of our events. 

—Financials— 

Annual Dues   $200  One time Application Fee $40 

Meeting w/ Lunch    $18  Weekly 50/50 Raffle        $2 

Meeting w/o Lunch      $5  Weekly Happy Dollars   $1 

We also respectfully request that each Twin Bridges Rotarian make an 

annual donation to the Rotary Foundation. You can donate as little or as 

much as you’d like. The recommended donation is $10/month or $120/year. 

 

 

– Is it the truth? – Is it fair to all concerned? – 

– Will it build goodwill and better friendships? – 

– Will it be beneficial to all concerned? – 


